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Date: 						

Department Chair(s) and School/Conservatory Director submitting this proposal:


Proposed Program’s Chair (if known):


Program Type (Minor/Certificate/Micro-Credential):


Name of Proposed New Minor/Certificate/Micro-Credential:			             


Total Number of Required Credits:


Program Description:



Proposed program learning outcomes (PLOs):



How does the proposed program reflect the college’s mission and strategic priorities? 

· Why does this new minor/certificate/micro-credential seem to be an important venture for the college at this time? 
· What is its relationship to existing and/or projected programs and its potential impact on them?







What is predicted enrollment over the next 5 years? How has this prediction been determined?







Please outline resources required over the next five years in order for the college to offer this new program to all interested students.  Summarize human resource and equipment/infrastructure needs as applicable, including consideration for additional library resources.






Will additional sections of existing courses be required in order to accommodate enrollment? If the proposed program requirements include existing courses with pre-requisites, how will course availability be facilitated for students in the proposed program? 









List all curricular requirements for the proposed minor/certificate/micro-credential. Specify if the courses are new or existing and attach syllabi. Typically, a minor totals 20 credits (five four-credit courses). 

	Course Title
	Credits

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Total Number of Credits
	



Completed proposals should be shared with the Chair of the Educational Policies Committee (robert.swainston@purchase.edu) and with the Associate Provost’s Office, c/o Coordinator of Curriculum and Assessment, Jeanmarie.garofolo@purchase.edu. Formal approval by the Educational Policies Committee is required before implementation of any new minor or micro-credential. Additional approval by SUNY is required for any new certificate program.
